
March  9th,  2017  National
Popcorn Lover’s Day!
Date When Celebrated : Second Thursday in March

Everyone loves popcorn, it only makes sense that there should
be a special day just for us popcorn lovers!

Popcorn, in theory, is good for you, when eaten plain. Of
course here at Osgood Team Real Estate we love it loaded with
salt and butter.

Did you know that Osgood Team Real Estate is the reason we
have Movies in your Park? We find the movies, rent the screen
and work hard to be at the event and make it enjoyable for all
that attend! It wouldn’t be out of the ordinary to see all of
our hard working agents sitting and watching the movie with
our families while eating a huge bowl of popcorn!

This summers Movies in Your Park dates are June 24th, July
15th, and August 5th! We hope to see your smiling faces at
O’Brien Park and be sure to bring your popcorn.

We might be busy putting together fun events like Movies in
your Park but we are never too busy for your referrals!
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